Senator Bill Sample, Senate Co-Chair Representative John Edwards, House Co-Chair Arkansas Legislative Council 315 State Capitol Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Senator Sample and Representative Edwards:

The Litigation Reports Oversight Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Tuesday, June 11, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. in Room B, MAC.

The following items were heard and reviewed without objection by the Subcommittee:

- Mr. Joe Cordi, Senior Assistant Attorney General, Office of the Attorney General, gave an update on the status of new cases.
- Ms. Martha Hunt, Chief Counsel for DFA Revenue, provided a review of reported and closed cases.
- Ms. Valerie Boyce, Staff General Counsel for the Arkansas Public Service Commission, provided a review of reported and closed cases.

Sincerely,

Sen. David Johnson Senate Co-Chairman Rep. Tommy Thompson House Co-Chairman